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E N T E R P R I S E   P A R K S  &  R E C R E A T I O N

BASEBALL & SOFTBALL

We are in full swing! Youth Baseball, Youth Softball,

Church Adult and Church Youth Softball are off to a

great start. 

Come out to the park and catch a game Mondays,

Tuesdays and Thursdays starting at 5:30 PM at the

Rec Fields and 6 PM at the Softball Complex.

Thank you to our volunteer coaches for all of your

hard work and dedication to our players! 

ADVENTURE CAMP 2020

We have some happy campers! Adventure Camp is running through

July 31st. We have limited capacity this year. If you're interested in

joining our wait list, please call us at 334-348-2684.

Thank you to S.O.S. Animal Shelter, Enterprise Police Department, and

Enterprise Fire Department for visiting our campers! 

Session 2: 

July 6th - July 17th

*No Camp on July 13th & 14th 

Session 3:

July 20th - July 31st

WE ARE PARKS AND RECREATION

July is Park and Recreation Month! We're proud of

all our hardworking staff who serve our community

in so many ways! 

Join us along with the National Recreation and

Park Association in celebrating the essential

services parks and recreation professionals provide,

making communities better places to live, work

and play! 



S e n i o r  A e r o b i c s  -

Beg inn ing  aga in  on  Ju l y

7 th !  Jo i n  us  Tue sday  and

Thu r sday  morn ing s  f r om

9AM - 1 0AM  a t  t he  Rec !

W e i g h t  W a t c h e r s -

Suspended  un t i l  f u r the r

no t i c e

T h e  M o o s e  H o p e  G y m  i s

c l o s e d  t o  t h e  p u b l i c  u n t i l

f u r t h e r  n o t i c e .

O N G O I N G  R E C  C E N T E R
A C T I V I T I E S

T H A N K  Y O U  S P O N S O R S !

J u l y  2 0 2 0 E P R D

FOOTBALL REGISTRATION

Enterprise Parks and Recreation will hold registration for

flag and tackle football from Monday, July 20th to the end of

the day on Friday, July 31st. 

More information to come! Follow us on Facebook for

updates or visit our website.

www.facebook.com/Enterprise-Parks-and-Recreation-182898031840/ www.enterpriseal.gov/154/Parks-Recreation

SPLASH PAD NOW OPEN

We are excited to announce our Splash Pad at Johnny

Henderson Family Park has had new features installed and is

now open to the public! Thank you to the Rotary Club for

partnering with us on these wonderful improvements!


